
Dear Valued Customers, 

We hope this message finds you well. In response to the ongoing changes in health and safety 

guidelines, we have revised our safety protocols to ensure the well-being of all our customers 

and staff. 

Revised Safety Protocols 

• Mandatory face masks for all customers and staff. 

• Regular hand sanitization stations placed throughout our facility. 

• Social distancing measures implemented in all areas. 

• Frequent cleaning and disinfection of high-touch surfaces. 

• Limitation on the number of customers allowed in-store at one time. 

Your safety is our priority, and we appreciate your cooperation in following these protocols. 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


